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Rights Regarding Referral and Evaluation for Special Education Services 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Dear Parent/Guardian:  
 
 
The purpose of this notice is to inform you, in writing, of your rights with regard to a child’s referral for 
evaluation and services through Special Education. 
 
The Baldwinsville Central School District employs numerous methods to monitor student progress in 
classroom programs.  At some time students display academic and/or behavioral difficulties despite 
efforts to provide intervention to support their needs in the classroom.  When intervention strategies do 
not result in adequate progress, the Committee on Special Education may request consent to conduct an 
educational evaluation to determine if special education services are necessary. 
 
New York State Education Department clearly outlines processes and procedures created to protect the 
rights of students who require assistance through special education services.  This information is available 
in English and Spanish and can be accessed from department websites listed below: 
 
http://www.p12.nysed.gov/specialed/publications/policy/parentguide.htm    (English version) 
http://www.p12.nysed.gov/specialed/publications/policy/spanishparentguide.htm    (Spanish translation) 
 
Printed copies are available upon request from the district Special Education Office. 
 
For additional information please contact: 
 
 
Rocco Nalli 
Director of Special Education 
29 E. Oneida Street 
Baldwinsville, NY 13027 
(315) 635-4500 
RNalli@bville.org 
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